
From: Cse Pune <punecse@gmail.com>
Sent: Fri, 07 Dec 2018 09:48:14 
To: mukulmadhav <mukulmadhav@rediffmail.com>
Subject: thanking letter
Respected mam,
We Centre for special education here want to thank you for donating
Laptop and computer
for our students.
We are thankful to you for your generous and kind help.
If possible please do come to visit our school.
we look forward to see you soon and thank you once again
Thanking you

Avinash Kasbe


